

NEWSLETTER

LEADERSHIP TEAM

Mrs N Pidgeon Head Teacher

Mrs M Saleh Deputy Head

Mrs L Jones Assistant Head Teacher

Mrs L Leitch Leading Practitioner for Teaching and Learning

Mrs J Patrick School Business Manager

Implementation Leaders

Mr Bentham Mathematics Implementation Leader

Mrs K Fox Writing Implementation Leader

Mrs S Millar Mental Heath and Wellbeing Implementation Leader

Miss J Seddon Reading Implementation Leader "We, at Welton have a dream that our children will be proud, happy and confident; knowing that they are being nurtured, challenged and encouraged to ignite their own unique spark of genius, so that it catches fire and shines."

We made it!

Despite some very rocky times this half term we have managed to sustain face to face teaching for the vast majority of children and as a result of a fantastic team effort, controlled the transmission of Covid 19 in our community.

Book Fair/World Book Day

We held a very enjoyable book fair today. The children loved looking at all the beautiful books with their teachers and choosing a special one to take home to enjoy and share with you. Don't forget on Thursday 3rd March we are celebrating World Book Day in school and we are inviting the children to come to school dressed as a character from their new book. Please see the attached timetable of events for the day.

Stay and Read –3rd March

Don't forget you are invited to join your child in their classroom for the first 15 minutes to read their new book to them. Please be mindful and tolerant of the fact that it will be very busy with more people than chairs! Just come to the classroom with your child and enter through the classroom external door.

Competitions reminder

We are looking forward to seeing your reading certificate and community book swap area designs after half term.

Scooters and Bicycles

Unfortunately, delivery of the new scooter racks have been delayed so we thank you for your patience for a few more weeks . As soon as they are in place there should be ample scooter parks for everyone. The new bicycle area has been started and will hopefully ready for the better weather when the families of the children who are ready to cycling to school independently may feel happy to arrange this with the school. The permission forms will be sent out soon for parents who have requested them.

Save the Date

On Monday 14th March, there will be an opportunity to pop into the classroom between 3.30pm and 5.00pm and for your child to show you their books and work. This will give you an opportunity to celebrate with your child all the amazing things they have been doing in school. This will be followed by parent consultations the week beginning 4th April which we would like to hold as a blended offer of both remote and face to face.

Parent Survey

Thank you to everyone who completed the survey. The Governors and school leaders are now forming a working party to evaluate the outcomes of the survey and identify improvements.

Finally, we wish you a restful and relaxing half term.